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  Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports week 16th - 20th June 

Sports week this year will coincide with national sports week on 16th June. We want to make it bigger and 

even better than last year with  opportunities for children to take part in different sports. 

Each day will either begin or finish with a  whole school wake up shake up on the field where children will 

have an active session set to music; it was a firm favourite last year with lots of fun and giggles! There will 

be the usual infant and junior sports day with a picnic to follow, junior long distance and relay  and physical 

activity such as fencing and ballet. 

We would ask that children wear sports clothes all week. On the day of their sports day this should be 

school uniform sportswear,  but for the rest of the week children can wear their own sports clothes.  

For some children sporting events can cause worry and anxiety, we will support these children and tailor 

the activities to their needs and at their pace. Please do reach out to your class teacher should you have 

any individual worries. 

We hope to see as many of you as possible on our sports days and will post lots of photos for parents who 

cannot attend. Please see attached timetable with further information re: what to wear on which days.  

KInd regards, 

  

Ms Marion Ley 

Headteacher  

 

 
 

​  

mailto:office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk
http://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

